
Eva Longoria Goes Public With
New Boyfriend Eduardo Cruz

Just one week after
finalizing her divorce with Tony Parker, Eva Longoria finally
went public with her new boyfriend, Eduardo Cruz.  If that
name sounds familiar, it’s because Longoria’s new flame is
none  other  than  actress  Penelope  Cruz’s  younger  brother.
According to RadarOnline,  the couple were were first spotted
together in October at her restaurant, Beso, followed by a few
other encounters in December and January.  While it was clear
that those encounters were meant to be a secret, the pair
seemed open on Saturday while sailing on a luxury yacht in
Miami.

Should you keep your new relationship under wraps?

Cupid’s Advice:

Amidst all of the normal chaos of life and responsibilities,
sometimes it’s nice to have something that’s just your own.
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Cupid  has  some  ways  to  tell  if  you  should  keep  your
relationship  on  the  down-low:

1. If you are both comfortable with it: Many times in the
beginning of a relationship, we say things that we think the
other person wants to hear. If you’re deciding not to let
anyone in on your secret courtship, make sure it’s a decision
you’ve both agreed upon.

2. If you’re not sure where it’s going: When you begin to date
someone, there’s a period of time where you’re feeling each
other out. If you think there’s a chance you won’t make it
past the previews, now may not be the time to alert the media.

3. If you just got out of a relationship: Sometimes we find
people when and where we least expect it. If that time for you
is right after you ended a longterm commitment, you may want
to give it some time before you introduce someone new to your
friends and family.


